
 

ISM/PRN/046/2024-25                                                                                  May 13, 2024 

  

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASS XI 

(FINALIZATION OF STD XI STREAM ALLOCATION) 
Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 

Heartiest congratulations on your ward’s success in the CBSE Class X Board Examination! 

  

We are in the process of confirming the Class XI provisional admissions based on the Class X Board 

Examination Results. The confirmation of the stream allocation will be done as per the minimum 

eligibility as per the school policy. 

 

The request for the stream change option will be considered based on the existing vacancy in each 

stream and the new allocation will be done based on the expression of interest from the students. Since 

a limited number of seats are available, we would like to admit our existing students to their eligible 

streams based on merit and eligibility criteria that were shared with you earlier. 

 

All those who have been allotted the stream of their choice will not be allowed to change the 

stream. 

 

Please specify your expression of interest for the change of stream by filling in the following online 

Google form link on or before Thursday, 16th May 2024 before 5.00 p.m. 

 

Please find the link below:  https://forms.gle/QRrjN3kJkFR2DJWNA 

 

Please login to the official school email to submit the above form. 

 

The above form need not be submitted by the students who would like to continue their existing 

stream. The provisional admission of the existing students will be confirmed subject to the CBSE 

Class X Board Examination results and based on the school policy regarding STD XI admission. 

 
 

Kind regards,  

                               
Rakesh Joshi 

Principal 
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